From: Gracie, Ian

Sent: 15 March 2017 13:27

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning application - 2017/0442/P - BT Link unit
Attachments: BT.png

Please log

lan Gracie

Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079742507

LHES

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a
planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:
oo on new improved posters on lamp posts
by signing up to planning e-alerts
in the planning section of the Camden Account
through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

8 8 8

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Kranat Haval

Sent: 15 March 2017 12:55

To: Gracie, Ian

Cc:

Subject: Planning application - 2017/0442/P - BT Link unit

RE: 2017/0442/P; o/s 112-114 Camden High Street, London NW1 OLU
Erection of freestanding Link unit with associated services following the removal of 2 no. BT telephone kiosks after
the completion of Camden High Street (South) redevelopment between Britannia and Cobden Junctions.

Dear lan

As an addition to the comments attached by Mark Day (TfL Planning), TfL Road Space Management would like to
state:

o  Camden High Street is in the planning process of a major high street redevelopment which is due to start
construction early next year. Part of this redevelopment includes widening and resurfacing the pavement to
improve the walking environment and street ambiance as part of our Healthy Streets programme.
Construction is anticipated to end in late 2018.

o Aslong as the existing 2 kiosks are removed, and the freestanding link units are installed after completion
of the Camden High Street road redevelopment in suitable locations within the proposed furniture zone, TfL

has no objections.

Many thanks



Hava

Hava Kranat
Graduate | Road Space Management Sponsorship — London Borough of Camden
Palestra (3Y6). 197 Blackfriars Road. Southwark. London, SE1 8NJ
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The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error,
please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error,
please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any
attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria
Street, London, SW1H OTL. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be
found on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry
out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or
damage which may be caused by viruses.

3t sfe s s sfe sfe e sfe s sfe sie s sfe sfe e sk sk sfe sk sk sfe sk sk sfe sfe s sk sfe e sfe siesie sie i sfe sk e sk sk sk sk sk she skesie s siesie sie s sfe sie sie sk sk sk sl sk sk sk sk sk sk s sle stesie sie il sieoiosleokokoskokoskoskokskokok



